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08.09.23 
Dear parents, carers and families, 
 

It has been an absolute pleasure to welcome all the children into school this week! 
We have enjoyed an absolutely fantastic first few days back together – you should 
be very pleased and very proud of your child – each one of them made a difference 
and have contributed to making our school ‘a happy place to learn’. I am so 
impressed with the way our new Y3 children have settled so quickly and with such 
BIG smiles!  
 

In assembly this afternoon, we talked about the importance of working together 
either in the classroom or in the playground. We have also shared our Core Values 
and behaviour expectations for the whole school. It was exciting to award the first 
merits and STAR pupils of the year – check our facebook page! We will be sending 
home our Home and School Agreement for every family to read, share and sign in 
the next few days. Please make time to look at this with your child and return the 
signed copy. 
 

Staff are looking forward to a great term packed full of exciting learning 
opportunities which we hope will engage and inspire your child! Next week you are 
welcome to come into school to meet the teachers and talk about what will be 
happening over the next few months… 
Class One and Class Two: Wednesday 13th September 3.30pm 
Class Three and Class Four: Thursday 14th September 3.30pm 
 

As always, feel free to call or e-mail the office if you have any questions. Mrs 
Gallagher is an expert Office Manager and loves to help! 
 

I look forward to working with you all during this year! 

 
David Reddy 
(Headteacher)  
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